
moratorium on evictions 

Hundreds of thousands of Oregonians are renters who have struggled financially during the 

COVID pandemic. I’m writing to urge you to extend the eviction moratorium and provide 

funding for rent assistance.  YES on LC 18. 

There should be a landlord compensation fund that helps smaller landlords with back rent to 

help stabilize the housing market and a fund to help renters moving forward. 

· The overwhelming number of renters are keeping up with their rent in Oregon despite the 

pandemic, job loss, and shut down communities. Assistance should be there for those who need 

the extra help. 

Joanna Rosinska, 

Albany, OR 

 

--  

"The happiness of one's life depends on the quality of one's thoughts"- Marcus Aurelius 

 


